
Getting Dropped Off for Work?
Do It Right.

We have three designated spots for employee drop off: 
The School of Medicine & Dentistry, Whipple Circle and 
the Lower Golisano Children’s Hospital Loop.

Please refrain from being dropped off or picked up in the Main or Patient 
Discharge loops or on East Drive as it poses serious safety hazards. 

Help maintain efficient access for patients, families & visitors. 

Designated Employee Pick Up 
and Drop Off Locations


